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Comments: Kerry Arneson

NEPA Planner

IPNF, Coeur d'Alene River Ranger District

2502 E. Sherman Ave

Coeur d'Alene, ID 83814

 

Dear Kerry,

 

I am writing this letter to express my support for the Honey Badger Project. I am in full support on your ideas to

manage our forest keeping the diseases and Fires under control. 

I support most of the recreational ideas and improvements. I want to express my feeling on some of the single

track trails that were purposed to be on road beds I disagree with this as it would make it unsafe and not

enjoyable to the users. Please make the trails enjoyable fun and challenging.

 The propose trail coming off of # 234 Hells Canyon needs to be tied into road number 437 in addition we would

like to tie this in with the re-opening of Straight creek trail and tied into trail #69.

 

Thank you very much for your consideration of these comments. I am available to discuss any questions or

concerns you may have.

Sincerely,

Tom Wuest


